Bonners Ferry Herald, Thursday, April 3, 2008
Connie “Suzi” Sue Hatch, 55

Bonners Ferry native Connie ”Suzi” Sue Hatch, 55, of Elma, Wash., was called to be with the
Lord on Tuesday, March 25, 2008, in Bremerton, WA.

Suzi was born Oct. 18, 1952, in Bonners Ferry to Leslie Allen and Almeda Bell Kilborn
Phillips.

Suzi graduated from Bonners Ferry High School. She was a stay-at-home mom to her beloved
son, Jason.

She was a devout Christian, who enjoyed arts and crafts as well as crocheting.

Suzi was preceded in death by her brother, Roy Allen Phillips.

Suzi is survived by her son and his wife, Jessica, of Bremerton; sisters Myrna Lavey Watkins of
Bonners Ferry, Marva Louann Miller of Kingman, Ariz., and Sally Kay White of Colorado
Springs, Colo.; and her darling 7 month-old grandson, Hayden Ray Hatch of Bremerton.

A memorial service will be held at 3 p.m. Saturday, April 5, at Bonners Ferry Funeral Home.
Burial will be in Bonners Ferry.



